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Film Permit issued for Mohawk Girls 

Season 5 

 
(Kahnawake – 1, Ohiarí:ha/June 2017) The Lands Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that 
Rezolution Pictures, working with Tracey Deer, have been granted a 
permit to film for the APTN TV Series Mohawk Girls. 
 
Filming will begin on Sunday, June 18th and continue at various private 
and common-land locations throughout the community until July 22nd. 
There will be intermittent street closures at certain locations but 
allowances will be made for emergency vehicles to pass at all times.   
 
For information on street closures please contact Arnold Lazare at the 
Public Safety Unit by calling 450-632-0635 or Melanie Gilbert at the 
Lands Unit at 450-638-8244. 
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